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February 15, 2010 

 

 

 

Letter of Reference Concerning Sunshine State Air Conditioning. 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern; 

 

     It has been my privilege to work with Mauricio Correa of Sunshine State Air Conditioning in the past on 

many commercial cooling and refrigeration projects.  I have repeatedly contracted with Mr. Correa’s company 

as primary general contractor, mainly due to his reliability and honesty in installing complex systems from 

cooling towers down to simple 10-ton units.  In each case Sunshine State’s pricing as well as their follow 

through in seeing the project complete has been extremely commendable.   

  

    It is my pleasure to recommend Sunshine State Air Conditioning as a qualified company for your project.  

Please call me should you have any questions regarding this letter.   

   

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

 

James A. Hamilton, IV 

President,  Azure Design and Construction Group, Inc. 

CGC 1508960 
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